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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum, Co-Chairs: 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, June 16, 2016, in Committee Room B of the 

MAC Building in Little Rock.  The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following item: 

 

1. Discussion of the Higher Education Data Sharing Consortium’s Sexual 

Assault Campus Climate Survey. Testimony was presented to the 

Subcommittee by Dr. Brett Powell, Director, Arkansas Department of 

Higher Education. 

 

2. Discussion of the Title IX Investigative Process. Testimony was presented 

by the following officials from the University of Arkansas: Ms. Tamla 

Lewis, Associate General Counsel; Dr. Danielle Wood, Director/Title IX 

Coordinator, Office of Equal Opportunity; and Dr. Rachel Eikenberry, 

Director, Office of Student Standards & Conduct. 
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